
Hi Attendees, 
 
There have been some misunderstandings with the hotel on the extra nights.  When you 
call, please do not say you are making a reservation or even confirming a 
reservation.  Just tell them you are putting a credit card on file for your stay. 
 
The hotel and I believe that will alleviate some of the issues.  If you still have an issue 
email me at eviehockey@aol.com and I can give you your confirmation number. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Evelyn 
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